ACT NOW to ensure your voice is heard by BCC
Due Monday 26th July 2021

Response to Draft BCC Neighbourhood plan – Nathan, Salisbury & Moorooka
Complete the survey online: https://yoursay.brisbane.qld.gov.au/NSMNP
Email: Neighbourhood.Planning@brisbane.qld.gov.au  (Simply take a photo of your completed letter then email as an attachment)
Or post to:
Neighbourhood Planning (Nathan, Salisbury, Moorooka Neighbourhood Plan)
Brisbane City Council
GPO Box 1434
Brisbane QLD 4001

To whom it may concern,
I wish to provide feedback regarding the Moorooka neighbourhood plan.
I would like to see the following changes to the plan (tick the applicable point’s):
· No 8 storey high rises in existing residential area’s – move this to the western side of Ipswich road,
· No rezoning Low Medium density (2-3 storey) to 4-5 storey high rises,
· The plan needs to retain and be sympathetic to the existing character homes in the oldest parts of Moorooka near the train station & Helle’s street precinct,
· Don’t ignore existing parking & congestion particularly around the train station, any additional density should not increase these issues,
· Include additional facilities for the extra population,
· Upgrade the Bowls club at BCC cost so the community can use the facility,
· Increase green space, parks, sports and recreation facilities,
· Commit to active travel not simply “investigate”.
Many of these comments were part of the initial community feedback however they have not been included within the plan.
Other comments:
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Regards,
Name: ___________________________________________  

Address or Suburb:  _______________________________ Date :	_____________________
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